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12th June 2019
Dear Parents / Carers

You may be aware that this week North Yorkshire Police came into school to conduct  Internet Safety Inputs to the children of Year 5 and 6.
As parents / carers you play a significant role in ensuring that your children spend their time online, safely.

A few concerns came to my attention in the inputs with the children, 
· Games that the children are playing with an age limit of 12 years e.g. Fortnight Or older – Age 18, Grand Theft Auto etc
· The amount of children that had social media accounts, which are aimed at children over the age of 13 or 16. E.g. Instagram, WhatsApp, 
· Those that had access to a mobile phone, and kept them in their bedrooms

For example: Some of the children had an Instagram account, for which a date of birth has to be inputted (older than 13) for the account to be registered.  Some of the children spoke about their accounts identifying them as adults, not children; using their older siblings accounts; or parents setting up accounts in the childs name but with parents date of birth.
Please can we encourage you to view your children’s social media, if you are unsure on the age limits; - Net aware is a great website that states age restrictions for any social media app or game.  It also lists key points about what you need to know to keep you child safe, including guidance on TikTok and Fortnight. 

www.net-aware.org.uk  

Other great resources for parents are:
www.ceop.police.uk
www.thinkyouknow.co.uk 

If you do have any questions don’t hesitate to email me 
Regards

Laura Harper

PCSO 5655

York Neighbourhood Policing Team, North Yorkshire Police

Laura.harper@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk
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